

Dear Parents and Families:

Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way (YAY!). Choosing their own books empowers kids and inspires them to become Bolder, Prouder, and Stronger Readers. AND—as always—every book they buy earns rewards for our school.

Here's everything you need to know about the Fair:

Wednesday, September 20th and Thursday, September 21st in the Band Room

Parents and guardians are welcome to shop with their children. Class schedule coming soon.

eWallet—Your child's digital payment account. Cashless and worry free! If you've used eWallet previously you MUST login and UPDATE your account before the fair.

*Prior users must login and transfer any unused funds to this fair. Any unused funds from this fair can be transferred to future fairs, but are non-refundable.

Anyone can contribute to your child's eWallet! Share with friends and family who want to add funds and give your kids more books to enjoy.

If you can't make it to the Fair you can **shop at our school's Online Book Fair**. All orders ship directly to your home, and shipping is free for book orders over \$25. Your online orders will also benefit our school.

Visit our Book Fair homepage (QR code) where you can find all information regarding the Fall book fair.

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/marionstreetschool1

Happy reading!
Nicolette Guastella & Kim Smith
Marion Street PTA

nicolettelguastella@gmail.com locany418@aol.com



